
 

SANTA FELICIA DAM 2020 
DRILLING PROGRAM PLAN 

 

August to November 2020 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING: United Water Conservation District will begin 
drilling of shallow bore holes at Santa Felicia Dam as part of the Santa 
Felicia Dam Safety Improvement project. During the mobilization on August 
17, 2020, drilling rigs and construction equipment will be transported to the 
dam through Piru Downtown. For the duration of the work, the equipment 
and drilling rigs will mainly be stored at the dam.  Upon completion of the 
work in November 2020, the drilling rigs and construction equipment will be 
transported from the dam through Piru Downtown.  This will have minimal 
impact on the traffic through Piru Downtown.  

SAFETY PRECAUTIONS: The necessary safety precautions will be taken 
during the transportation of the construction equipment to and from the 
dam site. 

WHERE: Equipment will be transported to the Santa Felicia Dam through 
Main Street and Piru Canyon. 

WHEN:  Mobilization is scheduled for August 17. The drilling activities are 
expected to continue through September and October, and end in 
November 2020. 

IMPACTS: Construction noise may be heard near the work area.  

STAY INFORMED: To receive information about the Santa Felicia Dam 
2020 Drilling Program Plan please call United Water Conservation District 
at (805) 525-4431. 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 


